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3rd November 2015

Dear Parent / Carer ,

We would like to invite you to come and share an informal but friendly reading session with your child on Tuesday 10th November 9.00 – 9.30am.
We encourage children’s love of reading in many ways and we hope that you are able to join us in the classroom as part of this.

If you have any questions or would like further details please see either myself or Mrs Barnes. 
Thank you for your ongoing support


Mrs Heather Alexander

KS1 Leader



